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Attendance: Mr. Cocks, Mr. Wagner, Mr. Glngras Mr. Wilkes °
and Mr. Bartlett
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Call to order 6:05

The board voted to accept the minutes of multiple meetings
Minutes of May 24
M: Wilkes. S: cocks. Unanimous to accept
Minutes of September 27
M: cocks. S: Wilkes. Unanimous to accept
Minutes of November 8
M: Gingras S:cocks. Yea: 4 Nay: 0 Wilkes abstain

Stephanie Slysz and Bill Gerry made a presentation in
support of a community garden located on Billings way
adjacent to the new section of the Cemetary.

Superintendent of schools John Roberts discussed the
proposal to partially fund the construction of a new field
hockey field at Smith Academy. The balance of the funding
would come from school of choice income and a grant from
Lane Construction. This project has the support of the school
committee.

The board voted to not forward the Lowell Mansion to Town
Meeting because of an incomplete application.

M: Wilkes. S: Cocks.  Unanimous vote

The board discussed the lack of verifiable budget numbers
and how it will influence future funding of projects.
Adjourn 7:30 M:Wilkes. S: Gingras unanimous vote



